ENCLOSURE. 4th January, 1939,

Dear Sir,

I enclose herewith a copy of a letter, dated 2na
instant, received from the Solicitors to the Owners of the
steamer "QUARRINGTON COURT", which was lost in December ;1937,

It 1s not clear whether evidence is required from
Mrs Heck as an Engineer Surveyor, or whether his name is
mentioned owing to your recent absence from the New York
Offlce; but In any case you are authorised to collaborate
with Mr. Heck with a view to one or either of you giving
evidence at the proceedings which are pending in New York,
provided this 1s confined to questions of fact or procedures

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the

Classification Committee.

Ws Bennett, Esqas,
NEW YORK.




